
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 20 October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 11 Parent’s Evening & Mock Exams 

It was great to see so many parents of our Y11 students yesterday. Mock exam timetables will be out soon! 
 

Wellbeing Afternoon 

This afternoon we have reminded our students of the 5 ways to wellbeing. They have practiced some 

techniques and learnt some more sign language. There are more links to wellbeing support on our website. 

 
Attitude to Learning and Behaviour Grades 

These have been sent out via the SIMs Parent App. After half term, targets for each subject area will be 

written. You will be able to see these in your child’s planner. 
 

Harvest Food Appeal 

Many thanks for all your kind donations.  

"Happy are generous people, because they give some of their food to the poor." 
 

Eco Project Fundraising 

Oue Eco Committee have planned some fundraising events next half term. There will be a penalty shootout 

against staff on Friday 04/11/22 – 3 shots for 50p and a bake sale over lunchtime on Wednesday 09/11/22.  

All funds will be used to buy new recycling bins 
 

Dates for next half term… 

Return to school - Monday 31st October 

Y7 trip to Goathland/Whitby - Wednesday 2nd November 

Y8 Parents’ Evening (In School) - Thursday 10th November 

Y9 Parents’ Evening (Online) - Thursday 08th December 

Y7 Service of Light - Friday 9th December 

School closes for Christmas - Friday 16th December 
 

Thanks for everyone’s kind and supportive messages this week, it has meant a lot to our staff to know that 

they have been in your thoughts and prayers. Have a lovely and restful half term. 
 

     
Mrs D Mitchell     

Headteacher 

 


